
Did you know as a UCR Faculty or Staff 
you may join or continue to participate 
in the credit unions?

To learn more about the benefits of credit 
union membership, please join us for an infor-
mative webinar with representatives from 
SchoolsFirst Federal Credit Union, Altura Credit 
Union and  Wescom Credit Union who will 
provide valuable information.  Great incentives 
for participation will be offered to those in 
attendance and electing to open an account 
during the webinar. 

GETTING THE 
MOST OUT OF 
CREDIT UNION 
MEMBERSHIP

DATE: 
Thursday,
September 12, 2024

TIME: 11:00am-12:00pm  

SchoolsFirst Federal 
Credit Union:
11:00am  - 11:20am
Altura Credit Union:
11:20am  - 11:40am 
Wescom Credit Union:
11:40am  - 12:00pm 

ZOOM:   
https://ucr.zoom.us/-
j/9041473038
Meeting ID: 904 147 3038
+16699006833, 9041473038# 

If you have any questions, please email the Benefits Office at benefits@ucr.edu


